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Consideration of  bids for a Dump Truck for the Utilities Department 
(Bid No. 3-25). 

 

BUDGET IMPACT/FUNDING SOURCE:  BUDGET IMPACT/FUNDING SOURCE 
USER FEES VR-25.55  ($150,000) 

 

HISTORY:  The Utilities Department needs to purchase a new 
Dump Truck.  Currently, the Utilities Department doesn't have a 
large single axle Dump Truck and often needs to barrow a large 
Dump Truck for long periods of time from the Public Works 
Department or the Engineering Department.  The new Dump 
Truck is a Council-approved Budget item for the current Fiscal 
Year Budget. 
 
FACTS AND ISSUES:  Sealed bids were received on February 
18, 2025.  The results are as follows: 
           
           Each 

Four Star Freightliner  $136,183.00  
Peterbilt of Atlanta   $133,444.00    

 
OPTIONS:  (1) Approve the low bid submitted by Peterbilt of 
Atlanta in the amount of $133,444, (2) Do not approve the low bid. 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  I recommend that Council approve 
the low bid submitted by Peterbilt of Atlanta in the amount of 
$133,444 and allow the Utilities Department to proceed with the 
purchase. 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE COMMENTS:  The purchase of the 
recommended Dump Truck falls in line with the budgeted amount 
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